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EARLY ENROLLMENT AT SPU
Qualified students may enroll at SPU prior to completing all required
units in high school. Only those students highly recommended for Early
Admission will be considered. Such students should rank among the
top students in their class. SAT/ACT test scores, if available, will also be
considered1.

Requirements include evidence of completion of junior year in high
school, outstanding high school record (and test scores, if available),
along with a letter of recommendation from the high school principal
approving early college admission and concurrent high school
completion.

Evidence of high school completion (high school transcript with
graduation date or GED) is required in order to receive financial aid.
Contact Undergraduate Admissions for details.

1 SPU is test-optional for the 2024–25 academic year.


